
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
20th June 2025 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

 What lovely weather we are 

having at the moment! Class 4 

were so fortunate with the 

weather during their residential 

trip to High Adventure and they 

certainly made the most of it. The 

children worked as a team, 

overcame fears and were an 

absolute credit to the school. Well 

done class 4!  

 

This week is Water Safety Week 

and Mrs warner led an assembly 

teaching the children how to keep 

themselves safe around water and 

what various flags they may see on 

a beach mean. Class 3 also followed 

this up in the swimming pool and 

practiced safe recovery techniques, 

wearing their pajamas in the water 

to help them see what it feels like 

to have to swim in clothes. If you 

want to talk to your children more 

about water safety, there are lots 

of excellent resources online such 

as the RNLI website: 
https://rnli.org/youth-

education/education-

resources/lower-primary/is-this-safe  

 
Logan  Archie 

Lovely handwriting Great climbing and 
balancing 

Amber Tom 

A super attitude to 
learning 

Brilliant contributions in 
all lessons 

Bella Sophie 

Super writing Working hard in maths 

Year 5  Year 6 

Being good role models 
whilst on residential  

Being good role models 
whilst on residential 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 96.34% 

Class 1 96.46% 

Class 2 98.48% 

Class 3 96.15% 

Class 4 94.27% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 
Thursday 26th June -  Bags to School collection  

Tuesday 1st July   - Class 3 Museum trip 

Wednesday 9th July - Transition morning in school 

Wednesday 9th July - KS2 Lion King Production (afternoon and evening) 

Friday 11th July   -  PTA Summer Fair 

Wednesday 16th July - Year 6 Selby Super bowl trip 

Friday 18th July  - Year 6 Leavers’ assembly 9am 

Friday 18th July  - School closes for summer holidays 

Monday 1st September  - Inset Day  

Monday 2nd September  - Start of term 

 

 

 
C1 Henry R For displaying our half 

term’s value of Wisdom 

 

C2 Hattie 
C3 Hadi 
C4 Class 4 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

House points 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 163 65 
Lotherton 192 101 
Parlington 191 79 
Hazlewood 135 65 

 

Message from the office 

We have a lots of outstanding 

payments for nursery, 

breakfast club, trips and dinner 

money. 

 

Please can all payments be 

brought up to date as soon as 

possible and be totally cleared 

by the 18th July.  We will be 

moving to a new payment 

system in September. 
 
 

 

 

Message from the PTA 

Bags 2 Schools 

 

Our Bags 2 School collection is 

arranged for Thursday 26th June. 

Bags need to be tied securely to 

protect from rain and brought to 

the front of school (near the 

kitchen door) for 9am on this date. 

Please do not bring them in any 

sooner as we have no space to 

store the bags.  
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